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Town of Abita Springs  
Planning & Zoning Public Hearing 

 
THURSDAY, MAY 30, 2024 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Abita 
Springs Planning & Zoning Commission at 6:00 pm on Thurs., May 30, 2024, at 
22161 Level St., Abita Springs. The public hearing will be held to receive public 
comments regarding the proposed commercial use, Abita Paws Grooming 
Salon, at 22155 Level St., Abita Springs. The property is zoned Commercial and 
is also located within the Midtown Cultural District overlay zone. The Planning 
and Zoning Commission will determine if the proposed commercial use is 
consistent with uses permitted in the Midtown Cultural District Zone. 
 


